
On November 16, 2020, New Online and Mobile

Important Dates:

 1.  Visit our New and Improved Website at
www.FABT.bank and download the mobile 
app FABTGo from the App Store or Google Play
 2.      From the Log-In Drop Down options choose 
Personal Banking and log in with your current User ID 
and the last 4 digits of your Social Security number.  
Please contact us if you have any difficulties.
 3.  Business Banking Customers: please be on the 
look-out for a letter from us via USPS as well as 
email in early November providing you with your 
log in instructions.

4.  Follow the system prompts to create your new 
password.  Click “Show Rules” for a guide on what 
special characters are accepted.
5.  Two Factor Authentication is part of the new 

enhanced security.  A code will be sent by text or 
phone call, whichever you specify during this process.

Good News! You only need to complete these 
steps once and your log in information is same 
across all digital devices. 

Use This Guide
for a Quick Start on November 16th!

Get Ready For

Nov 6 — 16  Consumer Bill Pay will not be available to add new payees or schedule payments but 
all scheduled payments will continue to be processed. Business Bill Pay will continue to be available 
for changes through 11/12/2020.

Nov 13 — 16 Consumer and Business Online Banking accounts will be in “View Only” mode 
providing balances from end of day Friday, and removing access to transfers and Bill Pay until the 
new system “Goes Live” On Monday!

Nov 14 All branches and drive thrus will be CLOSED on this Saturday.

Nov 16 Your New Online Banking System is waiting for you. Download the mobile app, and go to 
www.FABT.bank for the FABulous New Digital Transformation!

P O Box 1680 
Athens, GA 30603
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